	Privacy Notice – Call Recording

Springvale Medical Practice
Springvale Medical Practice has a telephone system capable of recording conversations. Like many other organisations, this is a standard practice that allows the recording of telephone calls for quality monitoring, training, compliance and safeguarding purposes.  All incoming and outgoing calls received/made by the practice will be recorded and these will be retained for 12 months.  Under normal circumstances a call will not be retrieved unless it is necessary to do so to investigate a complaint or it is part of a management ‘spot check’ to ensure our standards are being met.  
Every individual has the right to access the information that we hold about them; this includes recorded telephone calls.  Individuals requesting access to their call recordings will be dealt with as subject access requests. 




